2162 Naramata Rd.,
Penticton, B.C.
October 4, 1971.

Mr. Bill Sirola,
405 - 1112 West Pender St.,
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Bill:

Further to our telephone conversation
this morning, after doing some checking the property
you enquired about is approximately twenty miles by
road straight south of us.

Also, I believe that you will have to deal
with Ron Murdoch as he is still the manager for Sandy
Cross in Calgary.

As T mentioned before, in regards to the Mill,
the Sheriff is still awaiting my reply.

Hoping this information will be of some help

to you. If there is anything further, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Clint Hord.




